
 

 

TOWN OF LAWRENCE, WI 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Please take notice a public hearing will be held with the Town of Lawrence Board of 

Supervisors on Monday, June 9, 2025 at 6:00PM or as shortly thereafter as possible at the 

Lawrence Town Hall located at 2400 Shady Court. This meeting will be held to receive 

testimony, either oral or written, on the following: 

 

1. Town Board of Supervisors of the Town of Lawrence will consider 

Ordinance 2025-003 to repeal and replace Town Ordinance Section 

300-14 Fence, Walls and Berms. 

 

You are further notified that a copy of the proposed Ordinances will be on file and open 

for the public inspection in the office of the Town Clerk/Treasurer for the period of two 

weeks prior, commencing May 27, 2025, in accordance with § 66.0103, Wis. Stats. 

 

 

Cindy Kocken, Clerk-Treasurer 

Town of Lawrence 

 

 

 
Posted at the following on May 25th and June 2nd, 2025 

 

Town Hall, 2400 Shady Court 

Town of Lawrence website 

Notice in Green Bay Press Gazette 

 


